
  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 KNOX COUNTY AIR POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
 
     The Knox County Air Pollution Control Board will meet in a 
regular session on Wednesday, April 21, 2010, at 4:00 p.m. in the 
Conference Room, 2nd Floor, Health Department, 140 Dameron 
Avenue. In the event a quorum is not present on April 21, 2010 
the meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 28, 2010 at 4:00 
p.m. in the Conference Room, 2nd Floor, Health Department, 140 
Dameron Avenue. Regulatory changes concerning the following 
sections will be discussed and acted upon: 
         
        Section 25.0, Permits 

 
   Section 35.0, Regulation of Hazardous Air Contaminants 
    

 Public comment is welcome. Written comments will be accepted 
through April 20, 2010. Oral comments may be presented at the 
hearing. Details of the regulatory changes are available for 
public consideration in the Knox County Department of Air Quality 
Management office located in the Health Department, 2nd Floor, 
Room 242, 140 Dameron Avenue and also on-line at 
www.knoxcounty.org/airquality. Written comments should be 
addressed to: 

 
Knox County Department of Air Quality Management 

               140 Dameron Avenue 
               Knoxville, TN  37917 
 
     After adoption, copies of these regulatory changes and 
revisions, as well as all current Knox County Air Quality 
Management Regulations, will be available at a reasonable cost in 
the Knox County Air Quality Management department office located 
in the Health Department, 2nd Floor, Room 242, 140 Dameron 
Avenue. These items will also be available on-line at 
www.knoxcounty.org/airquality.           


